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- This is Not an Order - 
 

 

This is notice of the State's intent to award a single source contract to CGI Technologies, Inc. An 
interested party who wishes to protest this notice of intent must file the protest within ten calendar days 
following the date this notice is issued.  If the tenth day falls on a weekend or state observed holiday, the 
last day of the protest period is the first working day following the tenth day.  (AS 36.30.560) 
 
The contractor is identified as the most advantageous to award via single source contract. The contractor 
is instructed not to proceed until a contract, or other form of notice is given by the procurement officer.   
A company or person who proceeds prior to receiving a fully executed contract from the procurement 
officer does so without a contract and at their own risk.  

 
 

 

Date Issued: April 21, 2020 
Division: Office of Children’s Services 

Description of Services: ORCA Maintenance and Operations 
Contract: 0620-153 

Purpose of Contract: Maintenance and support for the ORCA application, the States electronic 
case management database for the Office of Children’s Services (OCS). The 
Orca System serves as the primary case management, financial, and federal 
reporting application for OCS. ORCA is federally-mandated Comprehensive 
Child Welfare Information System. 

Contractor: CGI Technologies, Inc. 
Procurement Method: Single Source  

Procurement Officer: Matt Meienberg                                matt.meienberg@alaska.gov 
Signature:  

State of Alaska 
Department of Health & Social Services 
Finance & Management Services 
PO Box 11065 
Juneau, Alaska  99811-0650 


